	Statement of Compatibility with Human Rights
Prepared in accordance with Part 3 of the Human Rights (Parliamentary Scrutiny) Act 2011
Telecommunications (Carrier Licence Charges) Act 1997
2024 DETERMINATION UNDER PARAGRAPH 15(1)(b) – 18 November 2024
 

This Legislative Instrument is compatible with the human rights and freedoms recognised or declared in the international instruments listed in section 3 of the Human Rights (Parliamentary Scrutiny) Act 2011.


Overview of the Legislative Instrument
This Determination provides the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission’s relevant costs for the immediately preceding financial year that is attributable to the ACCC’s telecommunications functions and powers, which is to be used in the calculation of the 2022-23 Annual Carrier Licence Charge under the Telecommunications (Carrier Licence Charges) Act 1997.

Human rights implications
This Legislative Instrument does not engage any of the applicable rights or freedoms.

Conclusion
This Legislative Instrument is compatible with human rights as it does not raise any human rights issues.

Gina Cass-Gottlieb, Chair, Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
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